[image: image1.jpg]We've introduced

in our Setting




St Mary’s RC Primary School and Nursery, 
a Voluntary Academy

Tong Lane
Bacup 
Lancashire
OL13 9LJ

Headteacher: Mrs C Mills
Telephone: 01706 873123

E-mail head@stmarys.romerocat.com
sbm@stmarys.romerocat.com
Friday 23rd September 2022

[image: image2.jpg]Eco-Schools
Silver Bward



[image: image3.jpg]



[image: image4.jpg]q._:‘_m\..v
&

%

Avm.s_ 1S




Dear Parents and Families,

This week all children in EYFS had a very exciting visit from Zoo Lab. Zoo Lab provide children with the opportunity to learn about different types of animals and their habitats. As part of our Rainforest topic, the children became ‘Rainforest Explorers’ learning about animals who live in the Rainforest, how they survive and the different types of plants that grow in the Rainforest. The children were extremely brave and handled lots of different types of animals such as snails, snakes and canopy-dwelling tree frogs! A great day was had by all! 
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Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Duffy and the EYFS Team. 
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